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Upcoming Dates

Apr. 3- Will's Birthday

Apr. 5- Technology Intramurals 
(Grades P-3)

SAC/Home & School Meetings 
6pm

Apr. 6- Everlee's Birthday

Apr. 7- Good Friday-No School

Apr. 10- Easter Monday-              

No School

Apr. 12- Alison's Birthday

Technology Intramurals 

(Grades 4-6)

Apr. 14- Free Hot Lunch 

Chicken burgers and smoothies

Apr. 18- Mary Ida's Birthday

Apr. 19- Technology Intramurals 

(Grades P-3)

April 26- Lyam's Birthday

Technology Intramurals 
(Grades 4-6)

April 27- Running Club starts

April 28- Grady's Birthday

Principal's Message

What a fantastic month of March here at CDS! Winter Carnival 

was loads of fun with great participation in our theme days, and 
the Maritime Marionettes were enjoyed by all!

Report Cards have been distributed and parents/guardians 

have had an opportunity to connect with the teachers. There 
has been lots of hard work happening from both students and 

staff! 

Students have continued to have lots of opportunities to try 
culturally diverse foods such as cherry plums, yellow 

nectarines, guacamole, golden kiwi and eggplant just to name 
a few. In addition to this; students have been learning about 
the 7 continents of the world on announcements each 

morning. We were fortunate to have 2 students visit another 
continent and share a bit of their experience with us.

We are looking forward to "Technology Intramurals" 
beginning this Wednesday. A notice and permission form will 
be sent home about this, and I will have reminders in the 

weekly email update about this for you.

After school Running Club will also be starting April 27. This will 

be open to all students in grades primary to six. More 
information will be provided.

It is certainly hard to believe we are on the downhill roll of the 

school year. As temperatures begin to rise, our playground 
becomes a bit more mucky. Sending your child with a change 

of clothes in their backpacks is helpful (pants, socks, 
underwear and shirt). I also remind you to check backpacks 
daily for wet clothes and replenish the dry things.

Thank you for your continued support. As always, I welcome 
open communication. Please know you can always reach out!

                                                                                  Millie Robinson




